
Rules Committee, 

The Electoral College is a relic of the past and a political compromise borne out of the tension 

between the industrialized northern states and agricultural south in the early days of our 

country. 

Every other elected office in this country depends on the will and votes of the majority, not the 

minority. 

Please give HB2927 a favorable hearing and pass this legislation on for further action. It is 

time to bring our electoral process into the 21st century. 

Sincerely,  

Paul Primak  

19845 Hollygrape Street  

Bend, OR 97702 

PAUL PRIMAK  

paul.primak@gmail.com  

19845 HOLLYGRAPE ST  

BEND, Oregon 97702 
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